
2022 DC Chapter Election

For Member at Large

VOTE

PERSONAL STATEMENT:
As a foreign teacher in Korea, there are many
struggles that one can find themself facing.
Finding a community to be a part of,
opportunities to further your education,
resources to learn new teaching ideas, etc.
are all areas which foreign teachers in Korea
need support in. As a prospective member in
KOTESOL, I hope to help offer programs and
events that can help to support these
teachers, and make our community even
stronger.

koreatesol.org/daejeon
dcckotesol@gmail.com

KOTESOL EXPERIENCE:
My past involvement
in KOTESOL includes
attending virtual
presentations and
attending the DCC
Chapter picnic.


